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Ottawa, June 8, 1914.

Dear Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your

letter of the 28th ultimo pointing out that it is not

desirable that our Indian agents should be incouraged

in sending Indianagirls to the Industrial Hom for Girle,

at Vancouver.

Sincerely yours,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Hon. W.J. Bower, K.O.

Ittorney General,

Victoria, B.C.
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